
 

 

 

22nd March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Here are some reminders and updates for our beach trip tomorrow. We’re really excited 
for what should be a fun day out.  
 
Children need to enter school at the normal time and make their way to the dining room. 
They may wear their own clothes but we advise bringing wellies/walking boots in a bag if 
possible as the sand is very soft and wet in places. We also advise bringing a waterproof 
coat. 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and drink – no glass bottles or fizzy drinks 
please – anyone in receipt of free school meals may have a lunch provided by school if 
they wish. 
We aim to be back before 3p.m so that Pattingham pupils and those who use the minibus 
are able to return home as normal. 
 
We are allowing pupils to bring a camera for this trip whether this is on a mobile phone 
or a regular camera. However, pupils will be told that under no circumstances are they to 
use social media during the day and no pictures are to be posted of any children other 
than themselves when they return, and only then with a parent’s permission. Pupils will 
not be allowed to contact home during the day, any contact needed between home and 
school should be made in the normal way via school reception. We ask that you do not 
contact your child during the trip – normal school procedures apply.  
 
Any child who breaches any of these rules will have their phone confiscated for the 
duration of the trip and may be prevented from going on any future trips this year. Thank 
you so much for your co-operation with this. 
 
 
If there are any questions, please email csh@ch-pb.com 


